9238 GAITHER ROAD
GAITHERSBURG, MD 20877
PHONE (301) 963-3200
FAX: (301) 963-7780

January 24, 1998

Mr. Donald A. Flater, Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health
lowa Department of Public Health
Lucas Stat Office Building

Des Moines, |IA 50319

Dear Mr. Flater:

In accordance with our State of Maryland license, Wallac Inc., 9238 Gaither Road, Gaithersburg, MD 20877, is giving
notification that no instruments containing Europium-152 or Radium226 were shipped to your State under our General
License for the time period October 1, - December 31, 1997

Wallac Inc. considers this to be confidential business information and not for disclosure under the Freedom of
information Act.

Sincerely,

Kefuent 1 )W\w/

Robert H. Jones
Radiation Safety Officer



